
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2022 12:00:09 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Delfino Cornali
Submission Time: Aug 25 2022 11:42AM
Email: delfino6767@icloud.com
Telephone: 206-679-1886
Address: 4374 Sage Creek Drive
Boise, ID 83714

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "I agree with the assessment by the Sierra Club. I feel that Idaho Power’s study is 
disingenuous. The study fails to include the cost of avoided carbon emissions, which then 
falsely justifies a much lower rate for energy that would be exported from customers with 
rooftop generation. Existing households should AUTOMATICALLY be grandfathered into 
the existing rate system, as the cost-basis analysis at the time of installation must remain 
intact--otherwise, households become victims of a "bait-and-switch" policy. Given the 
enormous hit to the country's electric grid from loss of generating capacity from Lake Mead & 
Lake Powell, Idaho Power should be supporting independent power generation, not trying to 
squash it. "
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